
 
SAFETY RECALL  20T-019         OTANI OH-306 
     Size 425/65R-22.5  
     DOT ending in 0320              
        
 
 
FOREIGN TIRE SALES, INC., SERVICE RECALL BULLETIN 
 
November 18, 2020 
 
To: Otani Truck Tire dealers 
 
Subject:   
Safety Recall  
Otani OH-306 425/65R-22.5 
 
DOT codes: Ending in 0320 
 
AFFECTED TIRES: 
138  Otani OH-306 425/65R-22.5 with DOT ending 0320 
 
REASONS FOR RECALL 
Foreign Tire Sales, Inc. (‘FTS”) has determined that certain Otani commercial 
truck tires model OH-306 size 425/65R-22.5 with DOT numbers ending in 0320 
contain a defect.  The tires may develop cracks in the tread which could lead to 
tread separation, sudden loss of air pressure increasing the risk of a crash.     
 
IMPORTANT INSRTUCTIONS: 
Dealers are instructed that no tires subject to this recall may be sold. 
Dealers are to cut the DOT number out of the tire, destroy the tire, and dispose of 
the tire in an environmentally acceptable fashion.  The cut-out DOT number and 
proof that the tire has been destroyed and properly disposed of must be returned 
to FTS. 
 
Provide FTS with any information you have as to the name, address and contact 
information of any customer who purchased any of the affected tires from you. 
 
PERMAMENT SERVICE ACTION 
Upon receipt of the above, FTS will reimburse you the cost of the tire plus $25.00 
to cover your costs. 
 
QUESTIONS 
Call Richard Kuskin at 908-687-0559 
 
 
     RICHARD KUSKIN, PRESIDENT 
     FOREIGN TIRE SALES, INC 


